
 
25 October 2017 
 
 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Education and Employment Committees 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
 
 
By email eec.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 

Inquiry into the Fair Work Laws Amendment 
 (Proper Use of Worker Benefits) Bill 2017 

 
We write in regard to the Inquiry into the Fair Work Laws Amendment (Proper Use 
of Worker Benefits) Bill 2017 (The Bill) and note the Committees’ invitation to 
organisations to submit comments on the Bill by 25 October 2017. 
 
The Australian Nursing & Midwifery Federation (ANMF) wishes to advise we are 
unable to prepare a meaningful submission on the proposed terms of the Bill in 
the timeframe determined by the Committee. 
 
The ANMF supports and adopts the submission of our peak national body, the 
ACTU. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Lee Thomas 
Federal Secretary 
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